
 

Things to consider: 

 

1. Our bop club needs participation from all members and potential 

members. 

2. Unfortunately for clubs like ours, many of our members cannot come on a 

regular basis due to illness, age, or moved away.  We need active members 

who can assist with the “chores” of having regular dances and special 

events. 

3. Attached is a checklist form for you to review.  It lists different 

opportunities to serve the club and help it keep moving forward.  It also 

has blanks where you can write in other areas that you think you could 

help. 

4. This July is our 20th anniversary as a club (2002 – 2022).  This event will 

be well attended. Many volunteers will be needed for planning and the 

execution of those plans.  Sandi Martin is Co-Chairing this event. 

5. This fall will be election of officers.  Think about how you can support the 

club with your service.  There will be members needed for the nominating 

committee in late August.  It takes time to find interested members for 

these positions. It is a commitment. 

6. To continue our Big Event, Dancin’ in the Park, there has to be a 

committee to meet with the Hotel Hot Springs very soon to discuss 

contract terms and conditions.  If no contract is signed with the hotel, 

then this event will not happen in May of 2023. It is expensive to hold a 

dance convention and it takes committees and folks working together.  

Memphis Bop Club had to discontinue their dance convention several years 

ago due to escalating expenses and lack of volunteers.  That could possibly 

happen to our club. 


